2 Village Close

Belsize
Lane
London
NW3 5AH
June 10
2024

Dear Mr Hodgson
Re: Application number: 2024/1789/P
At 8 Village Close Belsize Lane London NW3 5AH

This is a very large development, but the reservation we have is about the extension at the front.
No other house in the Village Close group has altered the front, so that the original porch area is a
unifying feature in each case. We are not in favour of this extension.

Yours faithfully

K & L de Kauwe.



